Toronto

David Shiner

Councillor, City of Toronto

Tel: (416) 395-6413

Fax: (416) 397-9290

e-mail: councillor_shiner@toronto.ca

September 9, 2013

Ms. Ulli Watkiss, City Clerk Toronto City Hall 100 Queen Street West – 13th Floor Toronto, ON M5H 2N2

Dear Ms. Watkiss:

Re: Letter of Resignation - Economic Development Committee

Having recently been appointed as Chair of the Government Management Committee which will involve a significant commitment of time, I have made the decision to resign the above-noted post.

Please accept this letter as my resignation from the Economic Development Committee

Regards

David Shiner

Councillor, Ward 24 - Willowdale

DS:j